Dear Colleague,

Living Well Survey- Know your units

Please access the Know your units survey here:

https://forms.office.com/e/1vQuZQVWbe

This survey must be completed by 1st September 2025 6pm.

All pharmacies contracted to provide "Living Well" must complete an evaluation survey after every campaign, unless otherwise informed. This is a mandatory part of the service. As with all Living Well campaigns, SPPG reserves the right to recoup payment for any individual campaign if evaluation surveys are not submitted.

It is vital that **all pharmacies contracted to provide "Living Well"** submit their evaluation survey after each campaign as it allows SPPG to collate data to demonstrate the value and impact of the service to other sectors. Data also supports future commissioning and service development.

Regards

SPPG Pharmacy & Medicines Management